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Dear Parents,  

School Library: Windmills Class 

We are excited that the school library is open again and Windmills class really enjoyed 

choosing their first library book last Friday. Windmills class are going to be bringing a library 

book home every other week on a Thursday, keeping the book for just over a week and 

returning it on a Monday. This allows us time to quarantine the books for 72 hours before 

lending books out again. 

Borrow books Thursday  Return Book on Monday  

Friday 18th  28th Sept  

1st October 12th Oct 
15th October  Thurs 22nd Oct  

Half Term 
5th Nov 16th Nov 

19th Nov 30th Nov 

3rd Dec 14th Dec 

 

We hope you and your child have enjoyed sharing their library book together and that you 

found the bookmarks useful in supporting your child’s early reading and comprehension 

skills. It is so important to develop a love of reading and stories alongside children learning 

the mechanics of reading through phonics and school reading books.  We will be in touch 

shortly with information about our school phonics scheme and a Phonics Parents Workshop 

Presentation will be uploaded to the Windmills eSchools page.  

Thank you for your support. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Jemma Wale and Miss Hayley Jeanes 

 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

